

## **University Hospice**

April 13, 2016

Ms. June Prisand Hannah Banana Foundation 200 E 74<sup>th</sup> Street, #11D New York, NY 10021

Dear Ms. Prisand

On behalf of SI University Hospice and the Addeo Hospice Residence, I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your generous donation of the activity bags and communication boards.

Please know that your gift will be used by our hospice patients and will bring comfort and enjoyment at a poignant time in their lives.

Once again, thank you for your donation.

Sincerely

Paula McAvoy, RN, MPA, OCN, CHPN

Administrative Director

PM/tn

Staten Island University Hospital, University Hospice • Northwell Health • 78 Meisner Avenue • Staten Island • New York • 10306
Tel: 718.226.6450 • Fax: 718.226.6607 • www.siuh.edu/hospice